
	


Project Update: December 2007
After going unrecorded for many years, a population of the Bogota Rail in (Rallus semiplumbeus) and Spot flanked Gallinules ( Gallinula melanops) was recently discovered at Laguna de Pedro Palo, Tena municipality, Cundinamarca, Colombia. Our observations suggest that at this site, this rail used for its foraging the (Scirpus californicus) and (Typha latifolia). 

The Bogota Rail and Spot flanked Gallinules population of Laguna de Pedro Palo appears to be healthy and could be very important for the conservation of this threatened species, justifying the naming of this area as an Important Bird Area (IBA).

